
My thanks to Mrs Eather for keeping everything running so well while I was on leave
last week. I trust you all had a visit from the Easter Bunny. Our Hat Parade was a

massive success! 
Our sports teams have all been acquitting themselves very well over the past few
weeks. I am getting excellent reports on both sportsmanship and behaviour. Well

Done and thank you to our wonderful staff for their support in training teams.
Some students are playing these formal sports for the first time which is amazing! 
Our attendance numbers continue to be pleasing across the school with all Years
groups achieving 85% attendance. Please be sure that your children are at school

every day. 
Once again, we had a very well attended P&C meeting last night. Our main points of
discussion were supporting students on school-related trips away and planning for

Mother’s Day next Term. Please contact the school if you can support the team.
Our new executives are: 
President: Kat Gersbach  

Vice President: Lou Sears  
Secretary: Lachlan Garland  

Treasurer: Eve Campbell  
Publicity Officer: Allison Grant  

Executive: Peter Pringle, Kellsey Galea, Danielle Ryan, Mel Dawson 
Many thanks for their commitment in ensuring our P&C is running so well! 

As we move towards the end of Term can I ask that you continue to communicate
with staff in any support that your children may need in the lead up to the

vacation. 
Darryl Thompson 

Where every child is known, valued and cared for.
Wellington Public School
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Buzzie Winners
Bill Silver, Ellorah 3L, Rosie 3/4MB, Lucy KB, Declan KG,

Faith KR, Matilda KP, Alayah 2S, Oxley 2P, Jade 5B, Aaron
Maroon, Dom Orange

  Attendance Award: Charlise Perkins
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GOVERNMENT Moving into Year 7 in a NSW

Government school 2025 
Apply online to start the transition of your child from Year 6 to Year 7 

Your child's local school 

Moving into Year 7 in a NSW Government school 2025 

Most NSW Government schools have designated intake areas
so that all school-age children will be eligible to atten'l'I a
government high school -their local school. 

Your child's permanent residential address determines which 
school is your child's local school. The School Finder tool at 
https://schoolfinder.education.nsw.gov.au/ can help you locate 
the local school. 
Most parents and carers in NSW choose their local high school 
to provide an education of excellence for their child. The 
department's online enrolment system supports the transition 
to high school. 

education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/enrolment/high-school-enrolment 

THE DEPARTMENT HAS DIGITISED THE YEAR 6 TO YEAR 7
TRANSITION PROCESS. Parents and carers should go online 
to complete the EXPRESSION of INTEREST (EOI). 
Go to the Wellington Public School website click the
ENROLMENT tab, scroll down to 'Moving to high school' click
it and follow the process. This is OPEN from 6th MARCH
2024. 
If you are not able to apply on line or need help please
contact Tracey Reid at Wellington Public School Office for a
paper 
EOI form.
It is important to have your Child enrolled into a High School
for year 7, 2025.
THE ONLINE EXPRESSION OF INTEREST CLOSES THURSDAY
28TH MARCH 2024.

For more information: 


